
DATE:  October 18, 2022

TOPIC: Dead Honey Locust Tree Removal

PREPARED BY: Jim Caldwell and Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
There are three large, mature trees on the 

southeast corner of Lunt and Crawford Avenues. 

One of the trees, a dead honey locust, by the 

Todd Hall bus entrance needs to be removed. 

Progressive Tree Service provided a quote to 

remove the tree, grind the stump, backfill with 

grindings and dispose of the excess mulch. 

Progressive indicated this quote from July is still 

valid. Legal Counsel reviewed this Agreement and 

found no issue with it. 

Fiscal Impact:
$1,740

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education to accept 

the Agreement from Progressive Tree Service for the removal of one dead honey locust tree in the amount 

of $1,740 to occur before the winter season begins.

Executive Summary
Facilities Committee Meeting


